
PRAYER POINTS
Wisdom, provision, protection and
anointing for Blakes and their
leadership team as they develop
local and regional ministry in the
Pacific and Philippines.
Spiritual leaders will move deeper
into life and ministry in the Spirit.
Current move of God will progress
and flourish, with gifted local
leaders leading the way.
HOLY SPIRIT will work among the
lost, the sick and the needy in
these regions.
Provision for Liberty for the
Nations Ministries and new
partners

PRAISE POINTS  2023
We have experienced a special grace over
our staff and students, with strong
commitments to Jesus, families coming to
Christ and committing to Christian Growth
classes.
Two mighty outreaches in Kiribati, saw
hundreds saved and baptised in the Holy
Spirit. We are seeing a revival spreading
through the Islands of Kiribati and further into
Nauru, with many new churches planted this
year. In 2020 when I first visited, Tarawa had
4 Pentecostal (AoG) Churches, and since our
crusade in May there are 14 AoG churches on
the Island. 
The Pacific Island nations and the Philippines
have been experiencing real moves of God. 
We praise God for special favour with
Presidents and Governors of these nations,
who are inviting us to “bring this revival” into
their nations.
Our many ministry trips last year culminated
in our incredible Carols by Candlelight in Port
Vila, Vanuatu, with over 15,000 in attendance
and a powerful salvation experience for all.

GOALS FOR 2024
Evangelism, leadership training, church planting and community programs in the Pacific
Islands and Mindoro Island are our primary goals.
Vanuatu, Kiribati and Nauru are experiencing a touch of Heaven, so we will continue
reaching the islands and training emerging leaders to move in the Spirit.
The island of Mindoro has a strong grass roots move of God. We will open our new Liberty
Christian Centre (mother church) in February, and from there we are planning to increase
our time in equipping emerging leaders. This is now the largest Evangelical/Pentecostal
movement in the Island of 1.5 million people.

We are so thankful and praise God for LifeSource church’s support
for us and our overseas ministries. In 2023, LifeSource very
generously supported our Turkey earthquake appeal, and our
Carols by Candlelight Gospel event in Port Vila. 
As well, every month you have continued to send generous
support for our own ministry expenses, and for our wonderful staff
in the early childhood school in Mindoro.
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